
To the board of supervisors of Mendocino county, 

 

     DRAUGHT is here now.  This is not a time to expand growing anything. 

 

     Our daily lives require water and since we know there will not be  

enough,  adding more marijuana growing DOES NOT MAKE SENSE AT THIS TIME. 

 

     Next week, there will be the start of water rationing in Redwood  

Valley and Calpella. 

 

 

     I DO NOT AGREE TO THE EXPANSION PART OF THE NEW ORDINANCE. 

 

 

     MENDOCINO COUNTY RESIDENT 

     Lisa Sacks 

 


